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Practice Update 

 
Thank you for being a valued patient. I want to take a moment to share an important update regarding my 
practice.  After much personal thought and consideration, I have decided to shift the focus of my practice 
exclusively to pain management, sports injuries, auto injuries, nutritional counseling, lifestyle modification, 
and breathwork. 
 
I will continue to perform physical exams and order blood work; however, as of May 1, 2025, I will no 
longer be writing prescriptions for Legend and Scheduled drugs.  (Legend and Scheduled drugs are 
commonly referred to as prescription drugs/medications.) 
 
When I began my practice in 1994, I was excited by the expansion of naturopathic laws to include certain 
prescription rights.  However, over time, I have come to realize that my true passion lies in providing 
complementary care and natural medicine, rather than prescribing pharmaceuticals.  My goal has always 
been to support my patients through a holistic approach, and I remain committed to helping you achieve 
optimal health through these methods. 
 
In addition, I will be terminating my chiropractic contract with United Healthcare (UHC) around the same 
date.  UHC patients with a commercial plan (through an employer) may have manipulation benefits billable 
as osteopathic manipulation (OMT) under my naturopath license.  In the past UHC paid for manipulation 
whether billed under OMT (naturopathic license) or CMT (chiropractic license), but we cannot make the 
guarantee for all plans.  If you have questions about this, please contact my office and speak with Byron, 
my office manager/biller, as he is very knowledgeable about this. 
  
What does this mean for you?  If I currently prescribe/manage prescription drugs on your behalf, you will 
need to consult another provider for refills and ongoing management after May 1, 2025.  I will no longer be 
providing PCP services where prescription drugs are involved.  Please start your planning now to ensure 
continuity of care.  If you need a copy of your records sent to another office, we will do so free of charge 
(when transferred by fax or secure email). 
  
I appreciate your understanding and continued trust in my care. If you have any questions or would like to 
discuss how we can best support your health moving forward, please feel free to reach out. 
 
In Health, 
 
 
Geoff Lecovin, ND, DC, L.Ac. 
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